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Enrollment:    
                             

     

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

Students at risk: 
#’s Aug Sept Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb March April  May 

 52 58 59 61 61 61 61    

At Risk Indicators: Failed Readiness Test (PK-3); Below 70 2+ Subj(7-12); Not promoted 1+ School Years; 

Pregnant/Parent; Placed in DAEP; Expelled; Judicial Release; Dropout; LEP; Protective Services; Homeless; 

Resident Placement 

Discipline Report: February 
Total number of discipline referrals 12 

Horseplay                   l 1 

Refusal to comply       llll   l 5 

Profanity                   l 1 

Excessive Tardiness     ll 2 

Hitting, pushing, physical altercation   lll 3 

Other   -  
 

Schedule of major upcoming events for: March (parent night, extra-curricular 

schedules, school programs etc.) 

EVENT(s) DATE 
Tennis Throughout month 

Track  Throughout month 

BIG Decisions (Sex Ed  classes) 8th graders Week of March 2nd & March 9th  

Spring Break March 16-20 

STAAR Training for teachers March 9 - 10 

STAAR Testing 7th & 8th Grade March 30 - 31 
 

6th 44 

7th  54 

8th  41 

  

Total 139 



Staff development/Meetings for the month of:  February 
TEACHER(S) Training/event attended CIP Date 

 
Price Worrell Stone Morris 

T. Hibbitts Schwandner 

Edwards Conoly L.Frerich Ballew 

Department Meetings All Every Tuesday & 

Thursday during 5th 

Period 

JH/HS Staff Faculty Mtg All 1st Thurs of Month 

7:30 am 

All Staff Technology – 5 sessions Technology Feb 16th  

Christy Price First Time Admin. Academy ALL Feb 18th  

Notable Highlights: 
  8th graders participated in a National Assessment of Education Progress on Feb. 17th 
 BIG DECISIONS – sex education classes will be starting March 2nd for two weeks Monday 

through Thursday for our 8th grade students 
 JH Cheerleading tryout were held on Feb 26th – the new 2015-2015 JH cheerleaders are: 

Bekah Baggett, Ellie Lewis, Breanna Quiroz, Autumn Clemetz, Nicole Mestas, Leanne Parker 
 

 

Principal’s General Narrative: 
The Tennis and Track seasons are starting off well.  Students have participated in a tennis 

tournament in Sabinal and have more tournaments to come.  Teachers are working extremely 

hard to make sure all students are prepared and ready for the state assessments that are 

coming up soon.  Teachers and coaches are working well together to make sure academics comes 

first and all responsibilities in this area are taken care of prior to participation in 

extracurricular activities.  Our students are seeing first-hand what it takes to start a project 

from the ground up with our design build taking place right outside our buildings.  They are 

excited to see the day to day construction process.  All in all the spring semester may be crazy 

busy but I feel very fortunate to be able to be a part of these students lives on a day to day 

basis. 

Respectfully, 

Christy Price 


